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Confirmed Case and Recoveries  
Public Service Announcement 

  
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has been made aware of one (1) 

additional cases in the district in Holt County. The case is due to direct contact with a confirmed 
case and is currently in isolation at home. NCDHD would also like to report two (2) additional 
recoveries in Knox County.  

 
NCDHD would like to remind and encourage district residents to wear a mask while in 

public settings, especially where social distancing can be difficult. As case numbers increase in 
the NCDHD area and throughout Nebraska consider the impact your actions could have on 
others and be considerate of your neighbor during these times. Enjoy events that will be 
happening this summer but limit your potential exposures by limiting your attendance at several 
events in a short time frame. Small considerations such as these, will make a big difference.   

 
Case count update as of 7/10/2020 at 3:00 PM: 58 Total Cases (TC), 44 Recoveries (R), 

and 1 Death (D).  Reminder that Total Case (TC) numbers are represented first, and of those 
total cases the number of Recovered (R) persons is represented second, and total case related 
Deaths (D) is represented third.  
 
Antelope: TC: 11 R: 8, D: 1 Keya Paha: TC:  0 
Boyd: TC: 1, R: 1  Knox: TC: 27 R: 23 
Brown: TC: 0   Pierce: TC: 9 R: 7 
Cherry: TC: 3 R: 1  Rock: TC: 2, R: 1 
Holt: TC: 5 R: 3 
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